
 
 
From: snowbird [mailto:hugomite@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Friday, August 21, 2015 11:36 PM 
To: Council 
Cc: Don Ness 
Subject: noise pollution from Bay Front tonite!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!! 
 
Can someone please tell me or better yet,  the entire city of Duluth who the hell gave 
the music event tonite not only to be so loud, but play until midnight (according to 911 
operator).   Absolutely ridiculous that the police cannot do a thing about it (also 
according to the 911 operator)!    I am sure Lois Paulucci would roll over in her grave if 
she knew this kind of abuse was taking place in the park she is responsible for 
creating...   
Its too late now but I implore someone, whoever is responsible for preventing this 
nonsense from happening again, someone was obviously sleeping at the switch when 
they let this noise pollution to go on!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!   And you should know its not my disgust 
for the music, its the decibels of volume and the length of time it has gone on!!!!!   No 
other music festival has done this, not even the Blues Festival!!!!! 
FIX IT PLEASE! 
Respectfully, 
Dean Korach 
218 w 7th st 
218-343-8554  
 


